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      BY E-MAIL  
 
September 23, 2014 
 
Laurie Brown 
Property Manager 
Waterloo North Condominium Corporation #196 
1487 Ottawa Street South 
Kitchener ON  N2E 3P2 
 
 
Dear Ms. Brown: 
 
Re: Waterloo North Condominium Corporation #196 

Application for Unit Sub-Metering Licence 
Board File Number EB-2014-0166 

 
On April 17, 2014 the Board received your application for a unit sub-metering licence.  
By way of letter dated May 8, 2014 the Board informed you that your application was 
incomplete and could not be processed for the reasons provided in the letter.  Additional 
information was filed on June 10, 2014, however, the application was still considered 
incomplete and the Board issued a letter on June 30, 2014 requesting further 
information.   
 
The letter stated that if the information required to complete the application was not filed 
within 30 days, the Board may close the file for the application.  The Board has not 
received the required information to complete the application.  Therefore the file for the 
application is closed. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Vince Mazzone at 416-544-
5159 or e-mail, Vince.Mazzone@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Applications Administration  
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